



Notice of New Pricing


Dear Valued Camper,

Thank you for choosing Cotillion Gardens RV Park in the past. Each year, we 
strive to enhance our services by adding new amenities, upgrading our sites, and 
incorporating new camping industry technology—all with the goal of providing a 
better experience and creating lasting memories for our campers.


To continue offering excellent service, we will be implementing a price increase 
starting February 1, 2025. Please see below for the new rates.

                 *We reserved the right to change pricing without notice.


The new rates will be reflected on our website beginning February 1st, and all 
other policies—including our pricing and cancellation policies—will remain 
unchanged. 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If you have already reserved a site for 2025, your deposit will not be affected. It 
will be applied to the total cost of your stay, based on the new rates, at check-in. 
For new reservations made on or after February 1, 2025, the deposit will be 
based on the new rates, but will still equal half of your stay.


We truly value you as a Cotillion Gardens camper and look forward to welcoming 
you back to “Enjoy the Wonders of Nature”. Our team remains dedicated to 
providing a great camping experience and outstanding customer service 
throughout your stay.


If you have any questions about the new rates or your reservation, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to us by email or phone.


Warm regards,

The Management Team
Cotillion Gardens RV Park

January 3rd, 2025
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